circulated 4/29



UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA TWIN CITIES

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

July 26, 1974

MEMO TO: LPH Staff

FROM: Henry Blackburn

SUBJECT: The Weekly Needle

The more enjoyment we have from our work the better. I see no special reason why starting scheduled lab meetings on time should detract from that enjoyment. It might even enhance it.

Equally, I see no reason why each of us informing the front office staffs to take calls for us during important regularly scheduled meetings, rather than the constant in and out stream we have now in such meetings, should decrease the enjoyment of work.

Let's try harder, even if we are No. 1!

HB/rs